

Vermont Department of Environmental Conservation

Agency of Natural Resources

Ecosystem Restoration Program Water Quality Division 103 South Main Street, Building 10 North Waterbury, VT 05671-0408

September 25, 2012

Mr. Marty Fino
President
Lake Rescue Association
P.O. Box 372
Ludlow, VT 05149

Subject: Ecosystem Restoration Grant

Dear Mr. Fino,

Thank you for submitting a pre-proposal for Ecosystem Restoration Grant funding through the Ecosystem Restoration Program (ERP) on behalf of the Lake Rescue Association. The ERP Project Selection Committee is pleased to inform you that the Association has been selected to receive up to \$41,510 for the Project Identification, Development & Implementation: Tributaries to Black River, Upstream of Lake Rescue in Plymouth, Ludlow, and Reading, VT project. Please contact Marie Caduto at marie.caduto@state.vt.us for funding specifics and to initiate the development of a grant agreement.

Sincerely,

Heather Bullett

Grants Management Specialist

Cc: Marie Caduto